
TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, Chd. 

Notice – regarding pending Unit Tests on Sat 31.08.2024 

                                                                                            Dated : 27.08.2024 

Dear Parents/Students, 

Please re-call the earlier Notice Dated 20.08.2024 regarding giving of pending 

Unit Tests by the students and whereas factually 110 students appeared in these 

examinations in school last Saturday, 24.08.2024. Due to innumerous number of 

causes, certain children were not able to appear in their pending Unit Tests.  

Some of the causes were :- 

i) More than 3 pending Unit Tests which requires more than one day for 

appearing. 

ii) Ill-health of the student on Sat 24.08.2024. 

iii) Being out of station on Sat, 24.08.2024. 

As a result of the above factors (and more) and associated requests of the parents, 

students are being given one final chance to appear in the pending Unit Test/s on 

Sat, 31.08.2024.  

Terms and conditions including wearing school uniform remains the same, as also 

the timings involved.  

 

Principal 

 

  


